
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

All Saints CE Primary School 

& Nursery 
 

Weekly Newsletter – 27th June 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
A huge thank you to everyone who attended our amazing art event this week! It 
was an absolute pleasure to share the children’s examples of creativity. Thank 
you also for our chocolate donations, we have one further non-uniform day next 
Friday for bottle donations. These donations will form our tombola which we will 
be running during our Summer Fun event.  
  

from Miss Ashton and all the team. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
  

   

House Trophy 

 
This week’s honours 

were shared by all four 
houses!  

Well done everyone! 

Stars of the Week! 

 

 

 
After working with our school for 3 years, 
this term will be the final term that Jamie 

from Bee Active will be delivering our 
curriculum PE. We thank him for all of his 

hard work and enthusiasm. We look 
forward to continuing our partnership 

with Bee Active in our future enrichment 
events.! 

Headteacher Awards 

 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
        
 
  
 
          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Date  Event 

Tuesday 1st July New nursery visit 
Transition morning 

Wednesday 2nd July Class 1 trip to Adventure Street 

Thursday 3rd July Spelling Bee final (online competition) 

Friday 4th July Non-uniform day for bottle donations 

Wednesday 9th July Reports home 

Thursday 10th July  Summer Fun event (3.30 – 5pm) 

Monday 14th July Parent drop-in evening (3.30 – 5.30pm) 

Thursday 17th July Sports Day and Colour Run (pm) 

Friday 18th July Leaver’s presentation. Break up for the summer.  

 
 
 

 
 
 
  
 
 

 

Visit our class blogs to see more of our work: www.allsaintsranton.co.uk  

 
 

 

Published Authors in Y2! 
Two of our Y2 pupils have been 
successfully published in the 
National Storytelling Book 2025! 

http://www.allsaintsranton.co.uk/


 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Spelling Bee Hub Champions! 
 
 

For a fourth consecutive year, All Saints has been recognised for the commitment and 
dedication we put into ensuring our children have a wide range of sporting opportunities! 

 

 

 
 

 

 

We are so incredibly proud of both our KS1 and 
KS2 spelling teams, who both came away 
winners of their spelling bee hub competitions! 

 
 



 
 
 
 

 


